
Reference # 
15172171 

Public Hearings 

I am speaking/writing on (select one): / Hablo/Escribo sobre (seleccione uno): 
24-1025: An ordinance changing the zoning classification for 2500 East 1st Avenue in Cherry 
Creek. 

First Name / Nombre 
Daniel 

Last Name / Apelido 
Havelick 

I am a resident of: / Soy residente del: 
District 9 / Distrito 9 

I am... / Estoy... 
FOR the item / a FAVOR del artículo 

My testimony: / Mi testimonio: 
This project would transform a vacant lot into a vibrant, mixed use area. I am strongly in favor of 
any project that adds housing, especially a project such as this that includes 100 designated-
affordable units. The reasons given against this project are reactionary and are not supported by 
data. This is a good project, and the rezoning should be approved. 
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9/23/2024

Dear Denver City Council,

I am writing on behalf of YIMBY Denver to express our support for the Cherry Creek West
rezoning. We view this as a great project for the following reasons:

1. It will be located in a neighborhood with incomes above the citywide median, absorbing
market demand for housing without gentrifying other neighborhoods more vulnerable to
displacement.

2. It will provide 12% (100 units) affordable units at 60% AMI, which is above the city’s
requirement.

3. It will provide two times the required commercial linkage fee, funding even more
affordable housing.

4. It will invest in new multi-modal transportation infrastructure.
5. It will transform an underutilized and automobile centric lot into a place of pedestrian

oriented vibrancy.
6. Its tenants, residents, and visitors are likely to have lower vehicle miles traveled (VMT)

per capita than the citywide average because:
a. The project is situated at the intersection of two major bus lines (the 24 and the

83L) and the Cherry Creek Trail.
b. It is situated adjacent to the centrally located, dense, walkable, and mixed use

Cherry Creek shopping district.
7. It will become a destination in and of itself, enhancing Denver’s quality of life and our

economy at large.

Approval of the rezoning and development plan for Cherry Creek West is a no-brainer for
Denver. It will provide needed housing across a wide swath of AMI levels in a walkable location
with strong multimodal connections without risking displacement of existing residents. YIMBY
Denver asks you to give this project the approvals that it needs to move forward.

Sincerely,

Ryan Keeney
President, YIMBY Denver
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